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Committee Meeting Minutes 
1/15/2016 

 
www.troop27whitehills.com 

 
 
Attendees 

 
Name 
Dawn Barber 
Russell Blakeslee 
Brian Maggi 
Lynne Piscitelli 
John Rodriguez 
Steve Schmidt 
Rob Vittori 
Michael Yevich 
John Zaleski 

 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:18 pm by Mike Yevich.  
 
Troop Treasurer 
- Treasurers report. $3,200 with $675 yet to be deposited. 

 
Upcoming Troop and Council events 
- Klondike Derby – January 23 Black Rock State Park. We have 11 Scouts attending and 6 adults 

 
Pancake Breakfast fundraiser 
- This is coming up on March 20, 2015 with the setup on Saturday March 19th.  
- We need someone (or multiple adults) to run the event this year. Mike Y. will ask John Zaleski if he will coordinate 

the flowers.  
- Mike Y. will coordinate with Russell Blakeslee to prepare a combined flyer with the Pack Egg Hunt. 
- The Committee discussed changing the date. Mike Y. will check with Ron Herrick to see if April 3rd is available. 
- If we move the date, we could have the scouts pre-order the flowers and deliver them at the event. 

 
Possible Troop Meeting idea 
- Gary Johnson suggested escape New Haven. We can rent the location for up to 19 people. The cost is approx. $20 

per person. We could book it in place of a Troop meeting. http://Escape-industries.ninja 
- Frank suggested a date in March for this event. There may also be a place in Fairfield opening up. Frank will check. 

 
Troop recharter 
- Mike Yevich has received the Troop Charter for 2016.  
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FUTURE ITEMS 
 
Philmont Trip 
- Troop 19 is planning a Philmont Trip for 2016. We should find out if anyone from Troop 27 is interested in 

participating. 
- Frank Turechek is the crew advisor. He will provide more information when it’s available. There will be a crew 

meeting coming up soon. 
- There are two Youth Positions available. There is a waiting list for adults. 
 

Seabase Trip 
- The Committee discussed the possibility of a Seabase trip in 2017 or 2018. Mike Y. will check the Troop roster for 

Scout ages to determine the best year. 
 

New Business  
- Boy Scout Sunday is February 7th. Please consider attending St. Paul’s services that day. 
- We should look at some new equipment. Our tents are in bad shape. We need to look at how many we need. We 

may also need new camp stoves. 
- Chili’s gives back. Frank suggested this. We could use the Council’s tax id number of we decided to do this. Mike Y. 

will check. 
- John Zaleski mentioned a trip to the White Hills Eagles RC club to watch them fly model planes. We could plan this 

for late spring. 
 

 
 
A motion to adjourn was made at 7:56 by Russell Blakeslee, seconded by Steve Schmidt. The Committee voted 9 in favor 
to adjourn the meeting.  
 
Gary Johnson abstains in absentia! 
 
 
If there are any questions, comments, additions or changes, please notify Mike Yevich (myevich@yahoo.com). 
 
 


